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Financial Services partner Neil Robson will participate in a panel discussion, "What Will the UK 
General Election Mean for Hedge Funds?" on Wednesday, February 25 at 10:00 a.m. (GMT). The 
program will address how the next UK government could have a major impact on hedge fund 
investment opportunities, tax and regulation.
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